*Petty Pawz Rescue Intake Policy*
Petty Pawz Rescue has a strict no-kill policy, which means we will not euthanize animals for space, length of time in rescue, medical purposes except if the animal is suffering and prognosis is poor. We are a home-based rescue which means all our animals are placed in approved foster homes for the duration of their stay in rescue until adopted. 

The Petty Pawz Rescue intake policy is as follows:
· Transfer from local county animal shelters (kill facility) for animals at risk of euthanasia
· Transfer from out of state animal shelter (kill facility) for animals at risk of euthanasia 
· Accept surrendered animals on case-by-case basis
· Accept stray animals that have been scanned for microchips and/or reported to animal control 

We strive to save all animals that come through our rescue and give them a better life. All of our animals are listed on adoption platforms such as Petfinder, Adopt a Pet, Rescue Me, and several social media groups.
As always, Petty Pawz Rescue recommends spay and neutering your pets to prevent the overpopulation of unwanted animals. 
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